
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 16th May - Week A 

 
This May half term, Gloucestershire County Council is providing vouchers to parents who 

have signed up to their Holiday Free School Meals (FSM) scheme, as part of its commitment to 'no child goes 

hungry' and is separate to that of the term time free school meals. 

 

Parents who have signed up to the scheme will receive a voucher for £15 for each child who is eligible for FSM 

(children aged 4-16 years old).  For more information and to sign up please visit the website Click here  

 

 Notices:   

 
 All years: The parent survey closes this Monday 16th May.  If you have not yet completed it then please click 

here 

 All years: The deadline for expressing an interest in the 2023 Snow Sports Trip (letter here) is Sunday 15th 
May. 

 All years: The GCSE and A-Level season starts on Monday and the classrooms near the car park are used 
each day for exams.  If you are visiting school for any reason, or waiting in the car park to pick up a child for 
an appointment, then please turn off your engine and keep any noise to a minimum. 

 Year 8: Parents Evening 17th May.  Online appointments can be made using the following link- 
https://farmors1.schoolcloud.co.uk/  Any problems please email Laura Whiteman: 
lwhiteman@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk 

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Siobhan Whittingham, will see students on an appointment basis on Mondays, students (or 
parents) should contact the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On You 
Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you 
need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  
Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 Year 9: Enrichment day 
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